
As a small business owner that uses heavy equipment and sometimes as to rent heavy equipment I oppose this bill, this is a unfair 
bill and we are already struggling to make ends meet, with the cost of fuel already on the rise thanks to Biden and the Oregon CAT 
tax, we can’t afford to take any more taxes, this will end up being passed on to other consumers who are already struggling due to 
excessive lockdown measures 


